
 

Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
Vice President & General Counsel, Southeast Region 
Legal Department  
 5055 North Point Parkway 

Alpharetta, Georgia 30022 
 
Phone 678-259-1449 
Fax 678-259-1589 
de.oroark@verizon.com 

December 4, 2008 – VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
 
 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850   
 
Re: Docket No. 080583-TP    

Petition for Approval of Amendment No. 1 to Interconnection, Resale and  
Unbundling Agreement Between PaeTec Communications, Inc. and  
Verizon Florida LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Cole: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above matter is the December 9, 1998 letter pertaining to the 
Section 252(i) adoption of the terms of the Interconnection Agreement between KMC 
Telecom II, Inc. and GTE Florida Incorporated by PaeTec Communications, Inc.  
Service has been made as indicated on the Certificate of Service.  If there are any 
questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (678) 259-1449. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
s/ Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
 
Dulaney L. O'Roark III  
 
tas  
 
Enclosure  
 
c:  Jeff Bates (via electronic mail) 
     Florida Public Service Commission   







 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that copies of the foregoing were sent via U.S. mail on  

December 4, 2008 to the following: 

 
Staff Counsel 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
PaeTec Communications, Inc. 

Attention:  J. T. Ambrosi 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

One PaeTec Plaza 
600 Willowbrook Office Park 

Fairport, NY 14450-4233 
 
 
 
 
      s/ Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
  
 

  
 


